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From: Nicole Vinal Harvie <nicole.vinal@maine.edu>
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2020 4:59 PM
To: Maine Law Class of 2020; Maine Law Class of 2021; Maine Law Class of 2022
Subject: Building Closure

Dear Students, 
 
All Student access to the Law Building will be terminated once the door lock at 6 p.m. today so please 
make your very best effort to gather your belongings before then. If you work or volunteer in the Clinic or 
Library, your access will remain the same but you will need your ID badge to enter into the buildings.  
 
If you cannot get your items before 6 p.m. today and will need access at a later time, please contact me by email 
(nicole.vinal@maine.edu) or by phone, 207-699-8774 or 207-780-8442, to make these arrangements. 
 
We understand these are trying times and we will do our best top make sure you finish the semester successfully 
and we greatly appreciate your cooperation, Nicole 
 
Nicole A. Vinal 
Assistant Dean for Finance and Administration 
University of Maine School of Law  
Chief Staff Officer  
University of Maine School of Law Foundation 
246 Deering Avenue 
Portland, ME 04102 
207.228.8442 office 
207.699.8774 mobile 
207.780.4013 fax 
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